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Dear Friends and Prayer Partners, 

 

 We think it’s now spring, but the weather hasn’t quite made up its 

mind yet. We have certainly enjoyed the cooler Texas temperatures this 

far into the year, but the allergies that seem to stem from them are not 

always pleasant and have hit Jael hard.  

 We have traveled much in the past couple months, going from 

Jacksonville and Orlando, FL, to Aubrey and Paris, TX. We will soon be 

back in west Texas, visiting churches in Crane and Odessa.  

 May will see us in Ohio once again, and we pray that God will 

provide more appointments over the next few months. Not many doors 

are open to missionaries on deputation, and we appreciate your prayers 

for more opportunities to share our ministry and partner with churches in 

God’s work. 

 We haven’t seen an increase in support over the last two months, 

but we pray that God finds partners for His ministry in the many 

churches we’ve been in recently. It’s been amazing to us how God 

always, abundantly provides the extra means we need to contribute to His 

work! 

 As for our visas, we are now officially waiting on the Australian 

government. Everything from us has been submitted, so the waiting game 

ensues. We pray for a quick response and still plan for a summer 

departure to the field, Lord willing. 

 Each day makes our hearts yearn even more for Melbourne and the 

people God has for us to reach there. We thank God that He is always 

faithful! “Let us hold fast the profession of our faith without wavering; 

for he is faithful that promised.” (Heb 10:23) 

  

In Christ,  

James, Melissa, and Jael Brown 
 

CONTACT INFO- Email: browns2australia@yahoo.com    Phone: (214)460-9131     

Website: www.browns2australia.com 

Jael’s getting so 

big! She’s ready 

for Australia! 
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